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Correspondence 2/23/18 with redacted addresses and numbers 

 

From: bonnieupside@aol.com <bonnieupside@aol.com>  

Sent: Friday, February 23, 2018 4:37 PM 

To: VanLengenKris <Kris.VanLengen@colliercountyfl.gov> 

Subject: RSLA Feb 22 meeting 

 

Dear Kris, 
 

Many thanks for listening to our comments and organizing a meeting that allowed for discussion, 
comments and problem solving.  The introduction information was excellent. The mediator was a 
good idea. 
 

Will brainstorm with others to find ways to get more citizens to attend. 
 

Regards, 
 

Bonnie Michaels 

bonnieupside@aol.com 
Cell: 847-308-0919 


